
5/23/2016  Phone Log‐ RO2981  Red Hanger Kleaners, 6235‐6239 College Ave., Oakland 

Duration: less than 10 minutes 

Received a phone call from Paul King of P&D Environmental this morning regarding RHK.  Mr. King called 
to follow up with the distribution of the most recent fact sheet.  His staff in the field last Friday made an 
attempt to locate the addresses for the two four-plex buildings along 63rd.  The address attempt was made 
to discern how to address the individual units in the four-plexes.  The attempt was unsuccessful.  I said I 
would try to determine the addressing.  Mr. King again confirmed the distribution of the factsheet.   

Mr. King said another attempt would be made to establish the addresses today as they were to return to 
the site to cut the slab for the SVE system. 

 

Keith Nowell 


